
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
I hope everyone had a restful half term break and    

enjoyed celebrating Autumn Festivals. This week the     
children have been fascinated to hear all about my trip 



Stars of the Week 18th October              

Ducklings     Nevaeh or showing confidence in coming to Nursery with a smiley face and       
 beginning to play in more areas .  
                       Jackson for settling into Nursery quickly and joining in with singing during     
                       whole class times.   
Swan              Ellie -Grace for always being ready to learn and setting a great example for her 
                friends!   
Robin             Paisley for always trying her hardest, and making fantastic progress with her 
               writing!  
Parrot            Sadie for her fantastic story writing when she wrote her 'defeating the monster 
        tale'!   
Toucan           Harper for increased confidence in using a chrome book!  
Woodpecker   Isaac for his brilliant ideas during guided reading discussions.  
Razorbill        James for never giving up and showing an outstanding attitude to his work     
       and his team.   
Albatross       Rishwanth for being such a helpful friend   
Puffin            Dunya for a brilliant attitude to her learning outside of the classroom.  
Osprey           Kennedy for persevering in maths even when he finds a concept tricky.   
Eagle        Jamie for being a perfect role model for his classmates and always giving 100% 
        in lessons.   
Hawk             Millie for going the extra mile to understand long division   
Falcon            Grace for fantastic contributions in reading   
PE star          Alisha for an amazing start to the year, attending numerous clubs and being a 
       great role model to younger pupils  

Lunchtime award  
Jayden for making good choices all week   

Ryan for being very helpful and kind to others   
Wellbeing Award  

Leah for being a very kind friend   

 

 
This year we are celebrating Children in Need 
in style on Thursday 14th November. We would   

love it if the children could come to school     
wearing something spotty and if possible,        

bring a donation for Children in Need.  
Its  going to be a fun day! 

This week we have given poppies 

to the children. If you would like to 

make a donation to help support 

the Armed Forces and their         

families please send it in with your 

child. We will be collecting          

donations for the 

poppy appeal during 

the run up to           

Remembrance Day   

Halloween Disco 

    
The children has a fantastic time at the Halloween 

Disco, we raised a brilliant £207 

Please remember our car parks, paths and playgrounds are 
very busy at the start and end of the day. Please help to keep 
everyone safe by dismounting bikes and scooters at the school 
gates; these should not be ridden within the school grounds. 

Thank you. 


